
Please visit our website at medfieldfoodcupboard.com and click “Donate” to 

contribute, or complete the form below and mail it with your check to:   

Medfield Food Cupboard,  P.O. Box 172,  Medfield, MA   02052 

Name:__________________________________________  

Email:__________________________________ Phone: ____________________ 

Please consider checking with your employer about matching gift programs.  

Medfield Food Cupboard is funded solely by donations & grants.  

Thank you for your support!  

Donations are tax deductible. The Medfield Food Cupboard is a 501(c)(3) organization. 
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Join us at our 2024  

Annual Meeting! 
 

Thursday, November 14th 
at 7:00 p.m. 

 
Medfield Food Cupboard 

93 West Street 

Yes, I want to help alleviate hunger in Medfield 

 

 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

 

The Medfield Food Cupboard is entering our 33rd year of carrying out 
our mission to help our neighbors in need. We continue to enjoy our 
home at 93 West Street. Clients shop in our bright, welcoming space that 
is stocked with essential perishable and non-perishable items. We offer 
additional variety based on our clients’ dietary needs, including gluten 
free products and vegetarian options.  
 
We currently support 85 Medfield families, including 16 households that 
receive home deliveries. We are fortunate to have the support of schools, 
churches, civic groups, businesses, and many individuals who provide 
critical donations of time, money, and food. We are grateful for all who 
support the Medfield Food Cupboard and our important mission.  

 
Our officers, department heads, coordinators, and volunteers are the 
heart and soul of this organization. Their dedication and hard work are 
what make the Medfield Food Cupboard so successful.  
 
Happy holidays to all!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Beth G. Eby 

http://www.medfieldfoodcupboard.com


Medfield Food Cupboard 

P.O. Box 172 

Medfield, MA  02052 


